October 19, 2018

To: Town of McCordsville
From: Larry and Millie Apple
Re: Disconnected Sewer Line

Larry and | own property at 7549 N. Center Street. There is a trailer on the back of
the property. The address for it was 7539 N. Center Street. The last renter, Randy
Abbott, passed away on New Years Eve 2017.

We had the water turned off in January and on October 18th, Rex May Plumbing dug
up the sewer line and capped it. We are respectfully asking now that the sewer bill
be discontinued. The trailer is no longer a residence.

Thank you for your help. If you have any questions, please call us at 317/432-8971.

Millie Apple



